האוניברסיטה העברית בירושלים

THE HEBREW UNIVERSITY OF JERUSALEM

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Givat Rom

לשכת הנשיא

Jerusalem, November 2nd 1976

Dr. Norman Lamm, President, Yeshiva University, 500 West 185th Street, New York, N.Y. 10033, U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Lamm,

It is never too late to offer congratulations and best wishes, and so, somewhat belatedly, I would like to warmly congratulate you on your election to the distinguished post of President of Yeshiva University and to wish you every success in your challenging and difficult task.

I am proud to be an honorary alumnus of Yeshiva University. May I permit myself to say that the Board of the University has chosen wisely and well.

In sending you all my wishes for the future, I would add that the Hebrew University will be glad to co-operate in every way possible with Yeshiva University and I personally will be happy to foster and strengthen such co-operation wherever I can. I look forward to the pleasure of greeting you here.

With very best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

Avraham Harman,

President